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It was very nice to see so many parents attending the parent open evening and chatting with the 

teaching staff.  Written reports, which are sent out each term, are a useful way to share infor-

mation about levels of attainment, one to one discussion opens up the shared knowledge between 

parent, child and teacher and provides a way forward to develop and extend learning.  I hope you 

went away with a greater understanding of how your child is progressing and also enjoyed hearing 

about your child and how well they have developed at Mount Pleasant School. 

A fantastic turn out... 

Remembrance Art Project 

Outside school today you will have see the outcome of our remembrance art project.  Here 

are some photographs of the children learning different techniques in order to produce the  

learning on display in our sensory garden. 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 

 

Mrs Eaton—Bell will be returning to the UK on Friday 16th and will be back on Friday 23rd 

November.  From Friday16th to Thursday 22nd KS1 will be taught alongside Foundation 

Stage 2.  If your child is in KS1, please take him/her to Mrs Bradbury each day and collect 

them from her classroom at 15:05.  We will be back to the regular classroom from Friday 

23rd November. 
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On Monday afternoon the normal KS2 PE lesson will be taken by FA coaches who have been 

visiting the islands over the past few days.  As with our normal Monday PE session, children 

will need their PE kit in school. 

FA Visit 

Events…. 

12th November—KS2 PE lesson will be taken by visiting FA coaches 

13th November—No swimming 

13th November—Enrichment session 3: 15:05-16:00 

20th November—No swimming 

20th November—Enrichment session 4: 15:05-16:00 

23rd November—Wear Something Spotty Day for Children in Need—£1.00 

23rd November—School Cinema Visit—children to be collected from cinema foyer at 

15:00 

27th November—Final swimming lesson of the term 

30th November-Golden Assembly (by invitation) 

30th November—Dress the Tree—bring in a home made decoration for the school tree—hot 

drinks and mince pies for adults.  15:05-16:00—parents welcome 

6th December—Christmas Production at 11:00—parents welcome 

7th December—End of term 13:15 

13th and 20th November—no swimming 
 

Please note that there will be no swimming lesson on the 13th or 20th November.  Swimming will 

resume on the following week (27th November) which will be the final swimming lesson of the 

term. 

Forest School and First Aid Training 
 

We are pleased to let you know that in the next three weeks a number of staff in school will be 

studying for a L3 qualification in Forest Schools and L3 First Aid Training.  You may find that 

your child will have had a different teacher or support assistant over this time to accommodate 

this training which will benefit everyone in school. 


